Together, on May 1, 2021.. . .
we’re going to get rid of

Join the Hampton Conservation Commission as we embark on a
mission to eradicate invasive Japanese Knotweed from the
edges of Hampton town roads.

We’'ll do it 3 times throughout the summer—cutting, bagging and
incinerating. Your participation is CRUCIAL!

Think you have what it takes? Wanna take out your frustrations on
a horrific pest? Come to our INFORMATIONAL MEETING on
April 20" at 7pm at the Town Hall Pavilion. We'll tell you
everything you need to know about what's involved and what we
supply for you.

Questions? Contact Marcia Kilpatrick at 860-455-1226

or Kalmia1234 @ gmail.com.

We can do it!



